
Blood Drive

#memorialbldctrs
888.GIVE.BLD • mbc.org

Save time!  Complete your health history questionnaire online on the  
day of your donation at mbc.org/iDonate

Please remember to eat, drink, and bring your ID with your name and photo. 
Appointments are preferred however walk-ins will be welcomed if space permits. 
Visit mbc.org/coronavirus for COVID-19 safety protocols. 

Roll up your  
sleeve in memory  
of someone special.

Molly

Our Molly Memorial 
Blood Drive
Saturday, September 28 
8:00AM-1:00PM
Carter Residence
16910 Walnut Ave SW 
Prior Lake, MN 55372

Sign up at mbc.org/searchdrives 
and use code #5136 or email Tim  
at timcarter.plmn@yahoo.com

Molly Carter
Molly Carter was many things— 
a loving wife, mother, friend, 
daughter, and community 
member. She gave generously, and 
brightened the lives of everyone she 
knew—as well as those she didn’t. A 
dedicated blood donor, she gave 
regularly to help even those whose 
lives she would never intersect. 
Molly passed away in October 2022 
from an aortic aneurism.
In honor of her 60th birthday, which 
would have been March 21, 2025, 
her husband invites others to step 
up and give blood to help the 
community just like Molly did.


